
NEW PROCEDURES – WALKERS/BIKERS 
 
To provide safety and security for our students, we will be changing the dismissal 
process for Walkers and Bikers.   
 
Our new procedures are as follows: 
-Students that are walking or riding a bike home will be dismissed to the Cafeteria, 
-Families will line up at the PLACE door (side Cafeteria door) with their CAR TAG, 
-A Trinity Elementary employee will be at the PLACE door to take your CAR TAG 
and call your child(ren) over for dismissal. 
  
IMPORTANT  
*If you do not bring your CAR TAG to the door, you will need to show a form of 
photo identification to have your child released to you. 
*If a student walks or rides his/her bike home alone, parents will need to fill out 
the form below and return it to the front office. 
 

 
I give permission for my son/daughter to walk or ride a bike home alone. 
 
Student Name ______________________________________ 
 
 
Student’s Teacher ___________________________________ 
 
 
Parent Name _______________________________________ 
 
 
Parent Signature ____________________________________ 
 
 
Date ______________________________________________ 
 
*EACH STUDENT WALKING OR RIDING HOME ALONE MUST HAVE A COMPLETED 
FORM, EVEN IF WALKING WITH A SIBLING OR FRIEND. 
 


